
                
 

 

 

Date May 2024 

 

Dear Valued Fusus Customer, 

We are pleased to announce Axon Enterprise, Inc.’s (Axon) acquisition of Fusus on January 31, 2024.  We 

believe the joining of Fusus and Axon ushers in a new era of public safety that strengthens Axon’s ability 

to deliver on its mission to protect life, capture and preserve truth, and accelerate justice.  

For all existing Fusus customers, Axon will assume the contractual obligations set forth in Fusus 

agreements executed prior to the acquisition date.  For new or renewal agreements between Fusus and 

customers after the acquisition date, Axon will honor these contractual agreements, and may execute 

upon these agreements via Axon’s systems, depending on their date.    

Beginning April 1, 2024, all purchases of Fusus products or services (both new or renewal agreements) 

will be between customers and Axon.  

Accordingly, customers may receive an invoice from Axon for the goods and services included in a Fusus 

agreement.  We ask that you kindly update your banking details accordingly.   We have included payment 

remittance information per Exhibit I. contained page 2 of this letter, along with a phone number and an 

email address that you can use for any questions.  As an additional security measure, a member of our 

accounts receivable department will reach out to you via phone to help confirm this request to update 

banking details.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Rachel Scott 

Vice President, Commercial Operations 

rscott@axon.com 

Axon Enterprise, Inc.  
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Exhibit I. 

Axon’s Contact Information and Payment Remittance Details  

 

 


